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SSR IMR on 24th February 2025 witnessed its Fourth National Finance Conclave under the 

aegis of IQAC.  The theme of conclave was “Changing Landscape of Finance”. 

The objective of the conclave was to gain an indepth understanding of the changes that are 

occurring in the corporate world.  It aimed to understand the role of digitalization, Artificial 

Intelligence and Machine Learning in the financial system and learn regarding the adaptability 

and resilience power of the finance world.  

 
The Conclave started with an address by Dr. Natasha D Nunes the conclave convener followed 

by the welcoming of the Conclave, followed by the Director’s Prof (Dr) Rakesh Patil address. 

The conclave hosted a series of Speaker Sessions by Ms. Meetu Singh, Senior Finance Executive 

at Dabur India Ltd, CA Aashish Pandya, Proprietor at Aashish Pandya & Associates and Mr. 

Neeraj Kumar, Assistant Manager at IDBI Bank, Silvassa. 

 

The activities by the students included Role Play on Investor Awareness, Presentation on Old 

and New Tax Regime, Sectoral Performance Presentation, Finance Quiz and Financial games. 

 
Outcome of the conclave: The conclave embarked on an intellectual journey on understanding 

the changing landscapes of finance institutions, instruments and intermediaries in the digital 

world. Students of MBA I & II had a comprehensive understanding of the emerging trends, 

challenges and innovative  strategies to overcome them. 
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